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STAFF REPORT 
INFORMATION ONLY   

City Manager’s follow up report on 2010 Municipal 
election related matters  

Date: February 12, 2010 

To: Executive Committee 

From: City Manager 

Wards: All 

Reference 
Number:  

 

SUMMARY 

 

On February 1, 2010 the Executive Committee referred to the City Manager a report from 
the City Solicitor and the City Clerk entitled “Follow-up Report to Requests from 
Council re : 2010 Municipal Election” and asked the City Manager to report further on 
this matter. This report provides information on the status of the City Manager’s report.  

Financial Impact  

There are no financial implications as a result of this report.   

DECISION HISTORY  

This report relates to a report from the City Solicitor and City Clerk dated January 18, 
2010 that was considered by the Executive Committee on February 11, 2010. 
http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2010/ex/bgrd/backgroundfile-26721.pdf

  

COMMENTS  

At its February 1, 2010 meeting the Executive Committee took the following actions:    

1) referred the report (January 18, 2010) from the City Solicitor and City Clerk to 
the City Manager with a request that he report further to the Executive Committee 
for its meeting to be held March 1, 2010, if possible, on the previous direction of 
Council, including using such outside expertise as he deems necessary; and 2) 

http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2010/ex/bgrd/backgroundfile-26721.pdf
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referred a motion on this matter by Councillor Moscoe to the City Manager for 
consideration.  

Steps have been taken to retain outside expertise to advise the City Manager on this 
matter. A report will be provided to the Executive Committee as soon as possible once 
the advice is received and staff has an opportunity for review and analysis. It is 
anticipated that a report will be available for the Executive Committee meeting of April 
19, 2010.   

CONTACT 
Lynda Taschereau, City Manager’s Office, 416-392-6783, ltascher@toronto.ca

   

SIGNATURE    

_______________________________  

City Manager 


